Notice

City of Pillager has completed and submitted our
service line materials inventory to the Minnesota
Department of Health. The service line inventory is
publicly available, and you can check the materials
for your service line by visiting the Lead Inventory

Tracking Tool (LITT) at https://maps.umn.edu/LSL/

you may also contact Pillager Public Works at
(218)746-3359. Because of the fact that the City of
Pillager’s entire water distribution system was
installed after the 1985 Lead ban, as of 11/15/2024,
our inventory contains 0 lead, 0 galvanized requiring
replacement, 0 unknown material, and 248 non-lead

service lines.



